
Forest Road PTO Meeting - LRC 

Meeting Minutes 

January 15, 2019  7:00pm 

 Reports 

o Principal’s Report – Mr Bergholtz could not attend but he sent notes 

 Assembly was a success – students enjoyed silly string 

 Green Team – Energy/environmental service – 4th & 5th grade students 

 Girls on the Run – looking for volunteers 

o Treasurer’s Report 

 $3,500 spent so far  

 $2,000 Boosterthon – Fall. 2019 

 Website updates 

 Staff appreciation 

 $1,000 – Mr. Tise purchased guitars 

 Boosterthon Expenditure Updates – Kris 

o Gym Improvements 

 $4,750 for 2 volleyball net kits 

 Rock Wall – Proposed initial cost around $12K for a 32’ wall.  Motion for up to 

$15K was unanimously passed.  This will allow for hook-ups to be installed for 

future rock wall enhancements and add-ons.   

 Talent Show – JanToya) 

o Approximately 30 acts @ 2 minutes each 

o Flyers will be sent out by Friday listing dates, rehearsals, etc 

o Sign-Up Genius will be used for acts and volunteer activity 

o Dates 

 Jan 22nd – act approval – permission slips collected 

 6:30-8:30pm in MPR 

 Feb 5th – 1st rehearsal 

 MPR 

 Feb 14th – dress rehearsal 

 Gym – 6:30-8:30pm 

 Feb 21st – Talent Show 

 Gym – 6:30-8:30pm 

 District Run for 102 

o May 19, 2019 – 8am – 5K with 1 mile fun run to follow 

o Run for the Roses and District 102 run are now combined and hosted by Forest Road 

this year 

 Committee Reports 

o Box Tops – 2/22 – last day to turn in to reach our $350 goal 

o PSCC – Compass for Girls 

o Flying High – full communication to go out tomorrow – 7-10pm on 1-18-19 

o Restaurant Night – February will be held at Q BBQ 



o Teacher Appreciation 

 1st week in May 

 We are caught up on birthday cards through January 

o Ice Cream Blast – ready to go 

o Dad/Daughter Dance – 2/23 

o Sock Hop – 2/8 – in good shape at this point 

o 4-6th grade activity night 

 Committee Reports 

o Movie Day – Kathy – successful – approx. 200 people in attendance 

 District Reports 

o CPCFRO – basketball has been approved for all ages 

 

Submitted by Joanne Van Etten, PTO Secretary 

 


